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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

COLUMBUS,OHIO GATE HOURS CHANGE 
 
 
 
 
To All Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
 
Effective, Sunday February 3rd, the gate hours for CSX Intermodal's 
Columbus, OH terminal will change.  The new gate hours are detailed 
below:   
 

           Current     February 3,2002  
Open 23:00 Sunday Open 07:00 Monday  
Until 14:00 Saturday Until 14:00 Saturday 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel and drayage carriers of this 
change.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please 
contact your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 


